Natural Resources and Environmental Science Academy accepting applications for scholars
Sources: Laurie Taylor Thomas, interim coordinator for the NRESci Academy
If you’re a young person living in Eastern Kentucky who is interested in learning more about the environment, you may want to apply for the University of Kentucky Natural Resources and Environmental Science Academy. The academy is accepting applications now for its next group of scholars.

The academy is a three-year program designed to teach young people in Appalachia about their natural environment. In the program, scholars learn about the area’s water, forests and wildlife.
Applicants should be seventh and eighth graders in the fall and from the following counties: Breathitt, Carter, Clay, Knott, Leslie, Letcher, Owsley, Perry and Wolfe. If selected, you must agree to make a three-year commitment to the program. Scholars meet each fall at UK’s Robinson Forest for a three-day experience and take quarterly one-day field trips.
More information and applications are available on the academy’s website at http://www2.ca.uky.edu/rcars/NRESci Academy.php or by contacting your 4-H youth development agent. Applications are due back to county extension offices by Aug. 24. For more information on opportunities to explore the natural world with 4-H, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service. 
Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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